

CARSON VALLEY FOOTPRINTER







Pot'o Gold

Volume 19

February 2004

Issue 2



The President's Message

What a wonderful meeting we house, and a new record for attendance speakers that should be really great. with 107 people. We were enlightened

Mountain Nuclear Storage Facility by our speaker Richard on February 19th Morissette, recently retired nuclear engineer. Many of our members asked him some good questions that we all had in our minds about how safe we will be.

We had a reporter from the Reno Gazette-Journal at the meeting, and she did a nice-sized write-up about our speaker, and even mentioned our organization.

Dennis has some very interesting speakers lined had at the Carson Valley Inn! A packed up for the coming meetings, and some potential

PLEASE call in your reservations, and don't forget about the pros and cons of the Yucca the POT OF GOLD. We will be seeing you at the Nugget

Dorman



From the Vice-President

Wow! What a turnout! We had 107 people in attendance at the January meeting. What a great way to kick off the new year. Dorman was back at his post

and looking great. Glad to have you back, Dorman. We all missed you.

Our speaker was Richard Morissette who was an engineer on the Yucca Mountain Nuclear Waste Project. He gave us a fresh view on the safety of storing nuclear waste. Richard was a great speaker and he answered a lot of your questions on this very controversial subject.

Our next meeting will be at the Carson Nugget on Thursday, February 19th at 6:00 PM. Our speaker will be Robert Ellison. He is the author

of "Territorial Lawmen of Nevada" and "First Impressions, the Trail Through Carson Valley 1848-1952. He has an extensive law enforcement background and, before that, served in the United States Marine Corps as a Drill Instructor. Bob's talk will be on the nature of a Territorial Lawman and the conditions under which he served.

Dinner will consist of four assorted salads, a fresh fruit platter, three hot entree of the chef's choice, potatoes and gravy, fresh vegetables and dinner rolls. There will also be assorted desserts. All of this for \$17.00. I'm looking forward to seeing you all.

Don't forget the Pot 'O Gold, and put something in the pot. It all goes to good causes.

Dennis

PLEASE CALL YES OR NO BY 2/12 FOR THE 2/19



Dorman/Em 265-9096 Ray/Larna 267-4355 Dennis 782-8474 266-3435 Fred/Ann Or send E-mail to: Hersey.4-way@775.net

掛 February Birthdays 世

4	Jeanne Kapler	10
12	Joel Morrison	12
16	Tobert Lechien	17
21	Bill Neumann	25
26	GeeGee Gust	29
	12 16 21	12 Joel Morrison 16 Tobert Lechien 21 Bill Neumann



No man is ever old enough to know better! Holbbrook Jackson

ANAGRAM - OF - THE - MONTH

The end of the world is nigh! = Down this hole, frightened! (Sadaam Hussein?)



The Sec'y/ Treas. Message

I'd like to start off this column with a reservations. We had our biggest crowd ever at the January meeting - 107 in

attendance. We were anticipating about 20 less than that. Luckily, the Carson Valley Inn was able to take care of our extra folks. We may not always be so fortunate with extra space and prepared food. On the front page of our excellent newsletter, you will find the phone numbers to call. Remember, everyone who calls to say that they are OR EVEN IF THEY ARE NOT going to attend, their name goes in the hat for the Early Bird Drawing. This drawing is for a free dinner at a subsequent meeting. Be an early bird and let us know your intentions.

Our Pot of Gold in January also broke a record - you bought \$330 worth of raffle tickets. On behalf of the Board of Directors, I'd like to convey our sincere appreciation for your generosity. Our donations to our annual projects this spring (the ones you will decide on) will be a little fatter

Our President will appoint a Nominating Committee in February in preparation for our annual election of officers and directors. This Nominating Committee will make its

report to the membership in March. Additional nominations from the floor will be taken both in March and in April. The elections will be held in April, for terms reminder to be sure and call with your dinner beginning July 1. The reason for the early elections is the Grand Chapter requirement to report our new officers to the Grand Chapter by May 1. Anyone interested in being an officer or director is urged to contact one of the Nominating Committee members.

> The Mid-Winter meeting of the Grand Board of Directors is scheduled for February 6-7, 2004 in Fresno, California. At the time of this writing, it appears that our Grand Director, Clay Hill, and I as your District Governor will be in attendance representing Chapter 72. There are a number of contentious Grand Bylaws changes being proposed which the Grand Board of Directors will consider and discuss. A general overview of these changes were presented to the membership at the January meeting, and the views of the membership duly noted by Clay Hill and I. The final vote on these proposals will occur at the Annual Convention in late June.

Well, I've rambled on long enough. See you at the February dinner at the Carson City Nugget.

Ray



From the Newsletter Editor

I can tell I'm getting older, not so much by how I feel but by all those around me. It seems every week I hear about a new shoulder,

knee, or hip operation on tap. Are we really in that bad shape? After the two goes at rehab following my own shoulder operation I joined the therapy center as an on-going member where I can continue to strengthen the shoulder and also work on my weak knees. The equipment that's available is wonderful at directing exercise toward specific areas of the body and you know all doctors recommend resistance work. I've always been rather anti-gym but the environment is friendly and I actually enjoy challenging myself to get through the program.

It's been a rather mild winter so far, so harping on the "Drive Careful Program" seems unnecessary, but with the slightest moisture I see reports of cars going way too fast and crashing. Please don't let that be you!

Paul

Did you know that the term "tank" for armored vehicles started in World War 1 in England when this new secret weapon was developed and workers were told it was a portable water tank for use in the desert?



Richard Morissette with Dorman



Paul Howard and Jim Hansen



Minden - Douglas Elks Lodge

William K. "Bill" Depew. P.E.R. (775) 246-4405

Committed to Elkdom - "Involved in Retirement"

528 Yellow Jacket

Dayton , Nevada 89403



Investigations & Management Consulting

P O Box 3777 Carson City, NV 89702-3777 Phone/Fax: (775)884-1432 TridentHSW@aol.com



Ray Hoyt



Bouquet
Bouquet
Wine

TOM & VICKIE
JIM & ANNA

782-2256 1540 HWY. 395 STRATTON CENTER GARDNERVILLE

STRESS BUSTERS MASSAGE THERAPY

"You Can't Afford Not Too!"

Cheryl D. Morris, L.M.T.

AMTA Advanced Massage Therapist

1408 Industrial Way #5 Gardnerville, NV 09410 (775) 783-8060 Office (775) 790-0273 Cell



INTERNATIONAL FOOTPRINT ASSOCIATION, INC.

Lon Curtis Grand President 1986-'87

Police Captain, Ret. (530) 826-0858

PO Box 1341 Hamilton City, CA 95951



FRANCISCO & MARISOL SANCHEZ

1588 Hwy 395 Minden, NV 89423

775.782.6496



Who's that eavesdropper?



More conversations and lots of visitors

Banc of America Investment Services, Inc.

Jay E. Tomlinson, Jr., CFP® Vice President/Investments Financial Advisor

Tel 775.687.7009 800.822.2222 Customer Svc Fax 775.687.7098

Banc of America Agency of Nevada, Inc.

NV2-130-02-23 600 East William, Suite 208 Carson City, NV 89701

Supervisory Office 6900 Westcliff Drive, 3rd Floor Las Vegas, NV 89145 702.654.6899 A nonbank subsidiary of

Bank of America.



Kathie Kasper and guest friends



Gloria Kenyon with 22 years manicuring experience would be happy to solve you'r nail problems.

1456 Hwy 395 Gardnerville at A La Carte Nails



Ray & Larna Hoyt 1355 Sanden Lane Minden, Nv. 89423

:OT

IFA, CARSON VALLEY CHAPTER #72 P.O. BOX 2242 MINDEN, NV. 89423



B









Chapter Past Presidents

1991-92 Bill Depew, Charter 1992-93 Doug Tucker

1993-94 Eston "Red" Baker

1994-95 Bill Shay

1995-96 Ray Hoyt

1996-97 Lon A. Curtis

1997-98 Elza Turkington

1998-99 Bob Minton

1999-00 Rodney Snead

2000-01 Fred Hersey

2001-02 Clay Hill 2002-03 Grady Goodwin

INTERNATIONAL FOOTPRINT ASSOCIATION CARSON VALLEY CHAPTER #72, INC.

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

President	Dorman Dar	ne 265-9096
Vice President	Dennis King	782-8474
SecTreas.	Ray Hoyt	267-4355
Sgtat-arms	Em Dane	265-9096
Imm. Past Pres.	Grady Goodwin	(623) 975-1108
Grand Bd. Member		265-1030
3 Yr. Director	Ron Pierini	782-9903
2 Yr. Director	Fred Hersey	266-3435
1 Yr. Director	Dick Upton	782-5242
Perm. Director Lo		



